
16th July 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Year 6 Residential Journey 2022

Further to our letter sent 9th June, we are pleased to announce that South Borough Primary have secured dates and

approximate costs for a Year 6 residential visit 2022.

You have spoken and we have listened to your views from the Google Form which you completed. The majority of

parents preferred the following option which has now been booked and secured.

Venue Adventure Kent, Swattenden, Cranbrook

Depart from school Monday 11th July 2022 (am)

Return to school Wednesday 13th July 2022 (pm)

Approximate Cost per child (includes
accommodation, activities,  food and transportation)

£179.39

Please could you complete this Google Form to confirm your place on the visit.

Year 6 residential journeys are an opportunity to:

● be away from home (some for the first time);

● to take part in experiences that would not normally be available in a school setting or at home;

● develop independence and teamwork skills

In September, we will be in contact with you to set up a payment plan to spread the cost of the visit over a period of

time. We will also be able to provide details of when the last payment will need to be made. Deposits will need to be

made soon after setting up a payment plan on your ParentPay account.

If you feel that you would need support financially to meet the cost of the visit and would like to arrange a meeting to

discuss this, indicate on the Google Form and an appointment can be arranged for September. Any offer of financial

support would be discussed and reviewed on a case by case basis.

Yours sincerely,

Mr L Clarke

Deputy Headteacher

http://www.adventurekent.org/locations/swattenden-centre
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Sd7RX7hW5_pYZFqniEimCeyXJbNNdLPza67czLi-tk0/edit

